

RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE Private Bag 1910, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand Telephone: +64 3 479 6180 Freephone 0800 762 786

> Facsimile: +64 3 471 6869 Email: EthicsAdmin@tekotago.ac.nz Website www.otagopolytechnic.ac.nz

23 November 2007

Bronwyn Hegarty
Educational Development Centre
H Block
Forth Street
Otago Polytechnic

Dear Bronwyn

ETHICS 396 The power of design on flexible learning and digital network literacy

Thank you for your response which meets all our requests and requirements.

We do recommend that you specifically advise participants that putting their name in the questionnaire is optional. You may choose to explain that you would like the name so you can ... (complete this with your best explanation).

Research Ethics Committee grants you approval for your project to proceed. We look forward to receiving a brief report when your project has been completed.

We would like also to request permission to post your information and consent forms on our website as examples of variations that sometimes people need to add in. Please let us know if this is acceptable to you.

Yours sincerely

Chris Bain Administrator

Research Ethics Committee

cc R Day